
 

 

 

Welcome back, we hope you all enjoyed your half term. This week our topic has 

been Monsters, and we have loved reading our text Bedtime for Monsters. The 

children are looking forward to finding where the Monster really went at 

bedtime!  

We have had some other very exciting news in Bluebell and Lavender class. Last 

week, a nest full of very special eggs arrived in our classroom. We also received 

a letter explaining that there had been a storm in Monster Land and we had the 

very special job of looking after these very special eggs. The eggs love books 

and we have been reading to them, the children are so excited for the eggs to 

hatch soon! 

 

Here are our Ask Me About... moments for the last few days, these may 

start up a discussion with your child: 

• Maths: Investigating length, height and time 

• Phonics: ai, ee, igh, oa, oo, ar, or, ur, oo, ow, oi, ear 

• Our Spring into Spring Day 

• Creating monsters and homes for our monsters 

• Bring a teddy to school day 

• Our Garden Centre Role Play 

Maths Challenge: 

 

 

 



Gardening Club: 

 

We are really sorry if your child did not get a place on this half term’s 

Gardening Club, there will be opportunities in the future for your child to get 

involved with this. 

 

On Thursday 7th March, it is World Book Day, the children are more than 

welcome to bring in or email a photograph to the school office of them reading 

in their favourite place. Please bring in your favourite book to share with 

friends and get cosy in your pyjamas for the day.  

 

Have a lovely week, many thanks,  

The F2 Team 😊 


